
PRESS 

 
 
March 20, 2020 
5:00pm 
 
Contact: Lori Brierley 
Director of Communications 
First District Health Unit 
(701) 721-2974 
 
 

First District Health Unit Limits Services 
 
Minot, ND – To help prevent the spread of the COVID-19 coronavirus, First District 
Health Unit is limiting services available through our offices in all seven counties.  
All classes and walk-in services are discontinued until further notice.  Some 
individual services will not be available, and others will be provided on a modified 
basis.  If you have an appointment or need services, please call the Minot office at 
(701) 852-1376 or the First District office in your county. 
 
 


